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I oppose this measure. A change to in-person only voting would obstruct access to 

voting for many Oregonians, including myself. As a commuter who works an hour 

away from my residence, I would be unable to vote in person at a polling place 

without taking time off of work. Since many other people share this situation, and not 

everyone can afford to take time off of work to vote, we should stick with the current 

system to ensure everyone can have their voice heard. 


